
Email Address Change Notification 
 
The Consulate-General of Japan in Melbourne is changing its email address for general enquiries. We 
have been notified that the new address will take effect from Monday, March 5. From this date if you 
could please use this new email address for general enquiries to our office we would be most grateful. 
We thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
The current address is: meljapan@nexnet.net.au 
 
The new address is: meljapan@mb.mofa.go.jp 
 


